
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 6/5/2014 12:11:42 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Turner, Brian (Brian.Turner@cpuc.ca.gov); Tyrrell, Denise 
(denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: Madrigal, Anna-Marie (anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted 
Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: Re: Field visit followup 

Em expecting Redacted t0 recommend site(s) to visit, as opposed to PG&E. Commission 
meeting week is OK for me at least. August 19-21 I'll be out of the country. 
On Jun 5, 2014, at 12:07 PM, Doll, Laura <L D,pge.eom> wrote: 

Paul (and Anna-Marie!) 

Em following up on the idea of getting you, Brian Turner and Denise out in the 
field to see some interesting PG&E gas work. 

I think the idea of doing something June 24-26 may already have been nixed 
(Commission meeting week), but I want to confirm that's the case since there is 
some cool work going on in Sacramento on those days with our Picarro/Super 
Crew gas leak pilot program. You'd have to go to Sacramento, of course, and it 
would take at least a couple hours on the ground. 

Assuming that does NOT work, can you look at availability on August 19-21? 
That's when the Hall team returns to California. 

Thanks! 

Laura 
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Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


